
WSG REMINDERS:  SUMMER 2022

July     August     September

Having trouble with your mailbox lock? The Postal Service will install a new lock 
with 3 keys. To request a new lock, you need to go to the Pittsboro Post Office (916 East 
Street, Pittsboro), fill out a form and pay the $25 fee. In a few days a postal employee will 
install the new lock and bring the new keys to your home. That’s it.

The tropical storm season is here. Do you know how to open your garage door if 
the power goes out? Instructions on how to open your garage door during a power outage 
are posted on our WSG website (www.weathersfieldsg.org). From the menu at the top of 
the home page, select Documents/Guidelines for Homeowners/Your Garage Door and 
What to Do When the Power Goes Out.

Reminder: Trash and recycling pickup is often postponed until Wednesday if there is 
a holiday on Monday or Tuesday.  The remaining two Wednesday pickups for 2022 are the 
weeks of Independence Day (July 4) and Labor Day (September 5).  Also, only plastics 
numbered #1 & #2 can be recycled.   All other plastics should go in the trash.

Ongoing Work for Our Community

Your Weathersfield Service Group has been active with a comprehensive 
program of safety, preventive and general maintenance:
Sidewalks throughout the community were examined to identify uneven areas. Two major 
problem areas were repaired; other minor issues will be marked and repaired at a later 
date.
Pressure washing of homes and garages was completed, washing away the accumulated 
dust, grime and pollen.  
Sewer lines will be examined on a four-year schedule. PureLine examined the first group 
of homes, and repairs were completed where necessary. The next group of homes will be 
examined in 2023.
Garage doors along Swim & Croquet were professionally inspected and repairs made as 
warranted.  More garages will be inspected next year.
Pruning hedges in the common areas will continue throughout Weathersfield.

For	more	detailed	information,	always	visit	our	website:

weathersfieldsg.org



